
 
 

 

 
 

 

   
January 3, 2024 

 

 

 

Hon. Joanne Cunningham, Chairwoman 

Albany County Legislature 

112 State Street, Rm. 710 

Albany, NY  12207 

 

 

Dear Chairwoman Cunningham: 

 

The Department of Public Works is requesting the Legislature’s approval to enter into an agreement with 

ACROW for the purchase of the existing 140 foot long Acrow Panel Bridge located on the Albany 

County Rail Trail over State Route 85, in the amount of $338,000.00, as well as one (1) Bi-Annual 

inspection, in the amount of $5,000.00, for a contract total of $343,000.00. 

 

DPW issued an RFB requesting quotes for the following bridge options; a galvanized bolted truss, a 

welded pratt truss, a welded modified bowstring truss and an “Optional Bridge Structure.”  ACROW was 

the sole bidder for the “Optional Bridge Structure.”   

 

If there are any questions or further information is needed, please feel free to contact my office. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Lisa M. Ramundo 

Commissioner 

 

 

 

cc:   Dennis Feeney, Majority Leader  

Frank Mauriello, Minority Leader 

Rebekah Kennedy, Majority Counsel 

Arnis Zilgme, Minority Counsel 

LISA M . RAMUN DO  
CO M M ISSIO N ER 

 

DAN IEL P. MCCOY 
CO U N TY EXECU TIVE 
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